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DIRECTOR APPOINTMENT/RESIGNATION 

 
The Board of 333D Limited (“Company”) today announces the appointment of Dr Richard Petty as a 
Director of the Company with immediate effect.  
 
Dr Richard Petty has served on a number of boards both public and private. He has advised on 
significant projects and investments across a wide range of industries. 
  
Richard has been professor or visiting academic at several universities. He holds several degrees, 
including a PhD. He is a Fellow of Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand, a Fellow of CPA 
Australia, and a Fellow of the Australian Institute of Company Directors. Richard has lived and worked 
in Asia for more than 20 years 
 
The Company also advises that Tim Naylor has resigned as a Director of the Company with immediate 
effect. The Company thanks Tim for his substantial contribution across all facets of the business 
especially in streamlining the production process and reducing the cost of production. We sincerely 
wish Tim the best in his future endeavours. 
 
 

 
About 333D Limited  
333D Limited (ASX: T3D) is Australia’s leading 3d printing and technology licensing company.   Our 
leading-edge approach unites the latest in next-generation digital and manufacturing technology to 
make 3D printed licensed merchandise for sports and entertainment organisations in Australia and 
around the world.  
 
To find out more about 333D visit: www.333D.com.au.   
For further enquiries please contact:  
 
John Conidi - Executive Chairman 
+61 (0) 411 773 101 
john@333d.com.au 


